
 	

MP P. VIOMBC 
 

 

Dear Mr Wornbold 

I refer to the advice from the Department of Defence concerning the lump sum 
payment of compensation for your (L) Knee. 

Disability pension paid in respect of an incapacity accepted as related to defence 
service is limited by payments of compensation received from any other source 
in respect of the same incapacity. 

In your case the lump sum payment of compensation by the Department of 
Defence when converted to a Fortnightly equivalent using tables supplied by the 
Commonwealth Actuary limits payment of the pension by $25.42 per fortnight. 

That is to say the pension payable is to be reduced by $25.42 per fortnight with 
effect from 11 April 1996. 

This limitation will remain in effect as long as the pension is payable but Wilt not 
increase unless further compensation payments are received. 

Should you have any queries concerning payment of the pension please do not 
hesitate to contact me on the above phone number. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Involved Disability Pension Examiner 
12 March 1996 


	Page 1



